
     October 2, 2023

Dear Kindergarten families, 
We had a fantastic week in Kindergarten!  
Everyone did a great job on their Chapter 2 math 
test and we started Chapter 3. We also learned 
about fictional characters in our stories for 
reading. The students enjoyed painting pumpkins 
and of course celebrating that we filled up our 

marble jar! Please be sure to check your 
child’s purple folder, as I sent home 

   classwork assignments.  
    Sincerely, 
    Ms. Martinez

Friday October 6th-

No School (Homecoming)

Wednesday October 11th-

Phonics Focus Hour (8-9am)

Monday October 16th-

No School (Teacher Work Day)

Tuesday October 17th-

Field Trip & Book Fair begins

• Thank you so much to those that helped out 
with the popcorn party! It was a blast!

• We will have our very first field trip to 
Crossroads Farm on October 17th! I will be 
emailing you with details and chaperone 
information.

• There are new volunteer opportunities 
posted on our school website for October. 
Please keep me posted if you sign up!

• Parent Conferences will be held in November, 
and I will post a sign-up sheet in the great 
room very soon. If you wish to meet sooner, 
please let me know.

• “BB” our classroom butterfly has been sent 
home with our first family! So exciting!

•   Word of the Week- embrace

•   Yoga Pose of the Week- plank 

“There is music all around you. 
Find the courage to dance. “   -Unknown   

Hello!

Reminders:

Important dates:

Quote of the week:
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